
This road closure is done in partnership with UDOT. Please contact your city officials with any questions. 

P L A N  T R A V E L  A C C O R D I N G L Y
SOUTHBOUND: STARTING FRIDAY, APRIL 26TH AT 1:00 P.M.

ENDING MONDAY, APRIL 29TH AT 7:00 A.M.
All US-89 SB traffic should detour to I-15 South from Riverdale. Hard

closure at South Weber Drive. Business/local traffic only. Through traffic
will be detoured back to Riverdale on I-84 West. 

NORTHBOUND: STARTING FRIDAY, MAY 3RD AT 8:00 P.M.
ENDING MONDAY, MAY 6TH AT 1:00 P.M.

All US-89 NB traffic should detour to I-15 North. Hard closure at SR-193.
South Weber residents/business access via EB I-84 from Riverdale. 
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